
To Whom it may Concern 
My name is Larissa Salton I am a Registered DOULA on the Sunshine Coast 
Queensland. I am writing to you as I am very upset to hear that as of 
July 2010 
Women have no Voice and No Choice as to have a Home Birth. What is 
happing has come strait out of the DARK AGES i.e. the burning of the 
witches as the 
witches where the midwives back then. Now it is happing all over again 
What happen to Freedom in Australia. Look at the New Zeland Birthing 
program why 
is it that Australia can not follow this ideal Program where Midwives can 
have the continuity of Care where ever the Pregnant Woman should want to 
Birth. 
Birthing a child is a normal possess, My Ideal would be to allow LOW RISK 
BIRTHS to happen at HOME or Birthing Centres with Registered Midwives and 
HIGH RISK BIRTHS to be at HOSPITAL. 
with the safety that IS needed in those circumstances.  
WOMEN WILL BIRTH THEIR BABY'S AT HOME ON THERE OWN PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE 
don't Let this Happen. 
 
Larissa Salton 

 


